

Zoom link:

https://www.grin-global.org/NPGS_news.htm

Agenda June 11th, 2024

AdCom Members				
	Lisa Burke*	Ben Gutierrez	Adam Mahan*/Benjamin Bartlett	Jill Bushakra/April Nyberg
Jenny Smith*	Nick Stigura/Tiffany Fields	Lisa Taylor/Melissa Scholten	Gayle Volk*	Melanie Schori*
Trevis Huggins	Zach Stansell	Stacey Estrada – Super coop rep.	Todd Rounsaville	
GG Development Team				
Pete Cyr	Kurt Endress	Brett Hunter	Laura Gu	Gary Kinard
K Kittell	Mark Millard	Marty Reisinger	Benjamin Haag	Cullen McGovern

*Change control board

Visitors: Chaing KunFang

Roll Call - Introduce Benjamin Bartlett – SOY Started in Jan 2022 at Soy. Will be taking Adam Mahan place as Soy representative.

Agenda:

Approve minutes from last meeting. Motion to approve __JS_____; Seconded __LT/TH____

Old Business:

1. Report from DEV:

- Server (DBMU) Hot fix for an error with SMTA and the TOB site
- CT (P. Cyr) – working on labels and the Crystal Report installer – found a way to install the new Crystal Reports by uninstalling the old version and installing the new version. Working on the collection of new reports that will grow as he hears back from the NPGS as they identify report needs.

2. Subcommittee reports:

- Multiple inventories, seasonally available and multiple form (J. Smith) – Need testers to move the process along – expand the tester group.
- Genetic Observations (C. McGovern) – Meeting with BH on Friday.
- NRR (GK, HB, MR, AN)
- GIS (L. Taylor) -

- Barcoding/reports/labels sub-committee (PC) – See DEV team report.
- APR (L. Burke)
 1. [#2839 \(Develop automated email messaging for the APR process\) – GrinGlobal \(ars-grin.gov\)](#)
 2. [#2929 \(Add requestor response features to the checkout process in the PW\) – GrinGlobal \(ars-grin.gov\)](#) – this might just be more of a customer experience survey.
 3. Citations, observation sets, develop a system that gives the requestor the tools that facilitate getting easily loadable data back to the NPGS.
 1. Fillable form for passport data – JS ask if there was such a form.
 2. JB – will send their form for passport data and APHIS form that they use for collecting data. Set out via Teams.
- Reports (GV) – Have not met. Met with Vivian Bernau about ethic group crop trait. Need to standard this across the NPGS.
- 3. Review Third set of inventory actions. Looks like this set is taken care of - on next set. Will try and get it out before the next meeting.
- 4. Continue discussion on import requirements – tickets - Skip
- 5. [#2790 \(Add production location to the OW\) – GrinGlobal \(ars-grin.gov\)](#) – BH please add production location to the order item dataview.

New Business:

- [#2931 \(Svalbard Backup Inventory Status\) – GrinGlobal \(ars-grin.gov\)](#) (CM) – CCB approved. A “dummy” inventory will be created for accessions deposited at Svalbard – the Inventory status will be “BACK SVALBARD”
- Updating links to NCBI data - Topic in brief: Brett could use some input on what kind of QA/QC checks we’d want to build into the process before pulling PI-related sequence/marker data from NCBI databases and populating (link) the appropriate accession detail pages. Mark Millard gave feedback.

Future meeting dates:

June 25th

Reminders: